
VOTE BY MAIL DATES 
 

The City of Tucson is conducting its Primary Election for August 27, 2019.  City of Tucson 
voters should contact the City directly at 791-4213 or go to their website at 

https://www.tucsonaz.gov/clerks/elections if you have any questions regarding this election. 

 Date      Event 

Thursday, July 25 Mail Publicity Pamphlet, “The Choice is Yours” to all 
registered voter households 
 

Monday, July 29 Last day to register to vote for the Primary Election 
 

Friday, August 2 Mail Primary Election Ballots 
 

Friday, August 16 Last day the City Clerk can mail a replacement ballot to 
voters 
 

Wednesday, August 21 Voters must mail back their voted ballot via the U.S. Postal 
Service by this date 
 

Tuesday, August 27 
Voting Locations open 
from 6:00 A.M. to 7:00 
P.M. 

ELECTION DAY 

 
 

https://www.tucsonaz.gov/clerks/elections

